
Sachi Traders is a newly
established enterprise in

2024, focused on bridging
the gap between

agricultural excellence and
global demand. 
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Sachi Traders is a newly
established enterprise in 2024,

focused on bridging the gap
between agricultural excellence
and global demand. Located in
India, we are passionate about
providing high-quality, fresh,

and nutritious agricultural
products. Under the leadership
of Kakasaheb Chavan, we aspire

to deliver unmatched quality
and service in every

transaction.We specialize in
offering a diverse range of

products, including bananas,
soyabean meal, pomegranates,
fresh vegetables, fruits, jaggery,

jaggery powder, rice, maize,
dehydrated vegetables, pulses,

and cereals. By maintaining
strict quality control at every

stage, we ensure that our
products meet international

standards, making us a reliable
partner for businesses

worldwide.Our team of four
dedicated professionals works

tirelessly to fulfill orders ranging
from 100 kilograms to 100 tons,
accommodating both small and

large-scale needs.
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Contact Us
POST KASTI BK TQ
LOHARA DIST
DHARASHIV/OSMANABAD

sachitraders31@gmail.com

mailto:sachitraders31@gmail.com
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